



15 March 2021

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-14812-586d1036@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for publicly funded flights by the Council Chief Executive

I refer to your request for official information received 2 March 2021 relating to publicly funded flights by the Council Chief Executive from 1 January 2020 to February 28 2021. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed. The question you specified has been included as numbered heading in bold below, with our response following.

1. Please provide details of all flights made by the PCC CEO, which were funded by PCC for the period 1 Jan 2020 through to 28 Feb 2021. For clarity, the information I required Date of Flight, Airline, Route (for eg, Wellington to Auckland).

On 14 February 2020 the chief executive flew return with Air New Zealand from Wellington to Auckland to attend a Local Government New Zealand meeting.

On 14 September 2020 she flew with Air New Zealand from Wellington to Christchurch to attend a two-day Society of Local Government Managers' Summit. She travelled back to Wellington on 15 September.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact moana.wyatt@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Wendy walle

